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October 13, 2022 
 
Andrea Foster 
3529 S Gold St 
Wichita, KS  67217-3535 
 
 
 
Dear Andrea,       FHSU ID: 29231055 
 
As part of the Affordable Connectivity Act students must demonstrate that they meet 
the required guidelines.  One of the ways this can be demonstrated is to receive a 
federal Pell Grant for the current academic award year. 
 
This letter is to confirm that you did receive a federal Pell Grant for the 2022-2023 
award year from Fort Hays State University. 
 
Should you need further assistance to qualify for the Affordable Connectivity Act 
please feel free to contact our office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Chantelle Arnold 
Financial Assistance Counselor 
Fort Hays State University 
785-628-4408 
 
 
   


